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Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 17th OCTOBER 2023 

More overleaf 

Thursday 19th October - Harvest Festival in the School Hall -  9.15am  (see below) 
Friday 20th October - Wear red to give racism the red card - Own Clothes Day 
Friday 20th October - School closes for the half term break at 3.15pm 
Monday 30th October - School re-opens after the half term break 
Monday 6th November - Special Bonfire School Lunch   (see overleaf) 
Tuesday 7th November - Year 5/6 - Ironworks Trip 
Friday 10th November - Non Uniform Day for Tombola  
Monday 13th November - Year 3/4 - Techniquest Science Discovery Trip 
Friday 17th November - Non Uniform Day for Children in Need (see overleaf) 
Friday 24th November - Non Uniform Day for Hamper items (details to follow) 
Thursday 30th November - Christmas Fair in the School Hall - 4.30-6.30pm 
Monday 4th December - Reception Production - 9.30am  
Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 9.30am   
Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 5.30pm   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 9.30am   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 5.30pm   
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch  
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas Service - 9.30am  
Tuesday 12th December - Year 5 & Year 6 Production - 5.30pm  
Wednesday 13th December - Pantomine - Jack and the Beanstalk - Pavillion Theatre 
Friday 16th December - School closes for end of term break at 3.15pm 
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 - School re-opens for the Spring Term 
(Tuesday 2nd January 2024 is a staff inset day) 

 Non-Uniform Day 10th November  
On Friday 11th November we are holding a non-uniform day, we are asking for bottles of alcoholic and no  
alcoholic wine and boxes of chocolates for the tombola.    
 
We hope to make up some fabulous hampers with the donations to give as prizes in our Christmas raffle to 
raise funds to support forthcoming workshops and events.  
 
Tickets will be sold at the beginning of December.  

Harvest Festival 
We will be holding our Harvest Festival on Thursday 19th October at 9.15am in the school hall with Year 
3 and Year 4 leading the event.   Parent are welcome to attend but there are limited spaces. 
 
Can we also remind parents for donations of dried foods and toiletries.  All items will be donated to the 
Foodbank.  

Macmillan Fundraising 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Macmillan Coffee morning which took place on Friday 29th      
September.  I am sure you will all agree the children sung beautifully.  We raised a brilliant total of 
£1,549.14.          



Bonfire Menu 
We are offering a special ’Bonfire menu’ to all our pupils on Monday 6th November.  
 
The lunch is £2.50, if your child does not normally have a school lunch please send in payment to the school 
office. Can we ask that you complete the online survey to indicate your child’s  preference for the main meal 
by Friday 20th October. 
 
  Catherine Roll     (Vegan Sausage Roll) 
  Firecracker BBQ Chicken 
  With Ooh Aah Skinny Fries 
  And Bonfire Beans or Popping Peas  
  Guy Fawkes Deli Choice         
   
  Gunpowder Cupcakes       

Reminders 
Can we please ask that you keep to the footpath when entering and leaving the school premises and do not 
cut across the roundabout which is used for vehicular access.   
 
Now the weather is becoming unsettled all children need to bring a coat with them for outdoor play and    
activities.  

Children In Need Appeal Day 
We will once again be supporting the Children In Need appeal.  
 
BBC Children in Need is a fundraiser and grant giver. That means that they ask the 
public to raise and donate lots of money to help change the lives of  
disadvantaged children and young people across the UK.  
This year they are making children’s mental wellbeing their number one priority.  
 
This year’s appeal takes place on Friday 17th November which will be a   
non-uniform day with a suggested donation of £1.00 per pupil going to the appeal. 
A collection bucket will be at the front of school that day. Thank you for your support. 

 Last reminder - lost Ring 
The ring found in school a couple of months ago has still not been claimed.  This ring is an older style     
eternity ring so may belong to a grandparent.  Please can everyone check jewellery boxes to ensure that this 
ring is not theirs.   

 


